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AGENDA: 5/23/00

May 8, 2000

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: NOTIFICATION OF AT-LARGE VACANCY ON THE CHILDREN'S
COMMISSION (IN THE CATEGORY OF UNDER AGE 18)

Dear Members of the Board:

Attached is a letter from Adam J. Rose submitting his resignation
as an at-large appointee to the Children's Commission in the
category of "under age 18." Accordingly, I recommend that the
Board accept this letter as notification of the vacancy, with
nominations for appointment to be received on June 6, 2000, and
final appointment to be made June 13, 2000.

MW:ted
Attachment

MARDI WORMHOUDT, Chair
Board of Supervisors

cc: Children's Commission
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Adam J. Rose
244 Quail Run
Aptos, CA 95003
E-Mail: adjoro@aol.com

Phone: (831) 688-3600
Pager: (831) 661-1743
Fax: (831) 688-9777
E-Fax: (253) 981-9132

Santa Cruz County Board of Supervisors
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Wednesday, April 26,200O

Dear Board of Supervisors:

I hereby tender my resignation from the Santa Cruz County Children’s
Commission.

It has been an honor to serve as a Commissioner and to Chair the
Commission. I only resign because my 18th birthday was this past April 3, and I
no longer meet the qualifications for my position as an at-large representative
under 18 years of age. I am aware that you have applications for this vacancy,
and I hope that a new Commissioner can be appointed by the next regularly.
scheduled meeting on May 11.

Over these past few years, I have seen the Children’s Commission continue
to develop into a well-rounded and thoughtful body. I strongly encourage you to
seek the advice of the Commission on any issue relating to children, youth, and
families. The Commission is excellent at generating ideas, positions, and
resolutions.

Again, it has been an honor, and I thank you for your original appointment
in 1997.
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